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From: President Joanne Berger-Sweeney <President@trincoll.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 6:01 PM 
Subject: Commencement for Class of 2020

 

 
April 15, 2021
 
 
Dear 2020 Graduates,
 
Thank you for staying engaged with the college as we work to develop plans to celebrate your undergraduate years and
achievements at Trinity College with an in-person gathering. I appreciate all who responded to our survey to determine
the best �me to bring you back together for the celebra�on. We saw a nearly 60 percent response rate to the survey,
and, while we know that no single date would work for everyone, the most selected date is Saturday, June 11, 2022. This
date was the first and second most selected date and received the fewest third choice votes.
 
We ask you to please hold that date, and we look forward to welcoming you back to campus then, during our Reunion
Weekend, when our campus will be abuzz with the amazing energy and excitement that comes along with alumni
coming back to celebrate reunion. Honoring you will make Reunion Weekend 2022 that much more special as we all look
to resume the tradi�ons and events that we hold dear. As we noted in the survey, plans would include a Commencement
ceremony, recep�on, a brunch for graduates and their families, and our tradi�onal Senior Brick Dedica�on ceremony.
On-campus housing would be provided to graduates at no cost, and funds may be available on a limited basis to help
cover travel costs for those who need financial assistance.
 
You have endured so much over the past year, and I hope that we can look ahead with a sense of op�mism as we all
move forward together as Bantams!  Planning for this special event will begin in early September. If you would like to be
part of the planning group please sign up here. Please con�nue to stay safe and healthy. We can’t wait to see you again!  
 
Sincerely,
Joanne
 
 
 
Joanne Berger-Sweeney
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President
Trinity College Professor of Neuroscience
Go Boldly!  Be Engaged!
 
Trinity College
300 Summit Street
Hartford, CT 06106-3100
Assistant:  Patrice LeMoine
patrice.lemoine@trincoll.edu
Tel: (860) 297-2086
 
 
 


